

Bishop's Hatfield Girls' School

Headteacher: Mr A Wood BA (Oxon), PGCE, MBA, NPQH Woods Avenue, Hatfield, Herts AL10 8NL T: 01707 275331





Thursday 8th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to remind you that Friday, 16th February, is a staff INSET day. This is an important day for staff to continue to develop and work upon our Quality of Education and ongoing school improvement plans. There will therefore be no school for pupils on that day whilst staff undertake this work. As this is an INSET Day, staff will not be setting work for pupils to complete remotely.

For 6th form pupils who have lessons at one of our consortium schools on that day, they should attend these lessons as normal. Thank you for your continuing support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D Hughes

Deputy Headteacher

2 Hyghes











